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CUE 

Can you believe how fast this year has flown?  We are in November, Christmas is 
just round the corner, and somehow we have survived another year dominated by 
Covid and coping with a new way of  life.  So well done I say to all of  you! And    
onwards and upwards!  

ò I Love a Pianoó was once again a truly lovely experience.  The high standard of 
our very gifted piano players is amazing.  Thank you so much Heather, Tanya and 
Giselle.  It was sad that the Saturdayõs  performance had to be cancelled            
because of  the lack of  an audience, but the Friday and the Sunday were very well 
attended.  

We then move on to òThe Waters Once Moreó, which is going to be such a great 
show, with such a talented cast and some fabulous music.  So please come along 
and enjoy a really good show. It is one not to miss!  Then to round off  your WTC 
year we are putting on òMusical  Moments & Dinner For Oneó.  This will be a    
special performance as Geoff  Shaw is returning to the UK next year, making this 
his last WTC performance as our beloved James.  

We have had a very full year at WTC and its thanks to our Chairman and           
Committee for keeping the flag flying high.  Thank you  to everyone who has    
supported the shows put on.  It only remains for our Chairman and   Committee to 
wish you all a very merry and safe Christmas and a wonderful and exciting 2022.  

In This Cue: Booking details & show dates for òThe Waters Once Moreó and 
òMusical Moments & Dinner For Oneó.  Please get details from the posters   



BRYAN PAYNE 
It is with great shock and sadness that we 

learnt of Bryanõs sudden passing on      

Monday morning 15th November 2021.  

Bryan has been such an active member of 

WTC and has brought us years of fun and 

laughter.  Bryan was an actor, a singer, 

and even did some dancing at the       

Playhouse.  He was in  

several Playhouse 

shows as well as 

many WTC shows and 

sang with other 

groups and friends.  He was always ready to 

perform and gave his everything to all his   

performances.  He was always the life and soul of the party, he     

always spread his õmagicõ where-ever he went.  He 

has so many dear friends and we are going to miss 

him terribly.   Bryan we know you 

will be singing with all the other 

WTC members who have gone  

before, and no doubt will be 

spreading your joy and laughter 

where ever you 

are.  We are so 

sad to have lost 

you so soon. RIP 

dear dear friend.    



 

Feedback for I Love a Piano:  

I went to 
watch this 
special 
show on 
the Friday 
night.  The 
entire     
audience 

was entranced with the magical piano    
playing of  the evening.  Giselle has           
blossomed into a beautiful young lady with such poise and such skill.  Thank 

you Giselle.  Heather of  course is absolutely wonderful and 
we all know and love her beautiful talent and skill and most 
of  all her love for her music which touches all of  our 
hearts.  Tanya brings her own    
special magic and her joy and 
beautiful piano playing is just so 
lovely to hear.  Itõs a special    
pleasure when Heather and Tanya 
get together and play their duets, 
such fun, and their laughter and 

pleasure when they play 
together is so wonderful 
to see.  So we thank you 
three for a wonderful 
magical night  

 

 

 



 

 

  
   


